
 

Dear Estes Valley Golfer, 

The Rotary Club of Estes Park has actively supported the youth of our community for years 
through its scholarship program. The Rotary Golf Tournament partners with the Rotary 
Foundation to raise $24,000 for three, four year academic scholarships awarded each year to 
local graduates. This funding is critical for students as the cost of education keeps rising. The 
Golf Tournament has been held for the last 24 years at the Estes Park 18 Hole Golf Course. 
This is a fun event, in a beautiful scenic setting, with great prizes to win from participating in the 
variety of contests.  

Golfers will vie for prizes in contests for most accurate drive, closest to the pin and longest putt. 
Separate prizes are offered for men and women in the most accurate drive and longest putt 
competition. Each member of the winning team (low net score based on Peoria Handicapping) 
will receive a prize, as will the team members with the lowest gross score. Prizes will also be 
awarded to the four winners of the Closest to the Pin competition on Par 3 holes. All participants 
will receive a Rotary souvenir. While golfers relax with refreshments at the clubhouse after 
playing 18 holes, the tournament committee will announce major prizewinners and conduct 
drawings for merchant-donated prizes. Silver and Bronze sponsors will participate in a drawing 
for a handmade wood and glass side table hand-crafted by and donated by Peter Sinnott.

This year’s tournament will be held on Friday, September 16 at 1:30 with check-in beginning at 
12:00. The entry fee will be $125 per golfer or $75 if you have a 2022 annual membership (7-
day season pass). $25 of each entry fee will go directly to the scholarship fund. To register for 
the tournament, download forms posted on the Estes Park Rotary Club website 
at www.rotaryclubofestespark.org. Registration and sponsorship forms are also available at the 
Estes Park 18-Hole Golf Course. Return the entry form to: Rotary Club of Estes Park Golf 
Tournament, P.O. Box 1365, Estes Park, CO 80517. Checks should be made payable to : 
Rotary Club of Estes Park Foundation. Golfers with questions should call Pete Sumey 
at 970-443-4644.

Thank you for your support and we hope to see you out on the course. 

Sincerely, 

Carl Robicheaux 
Chairman 2022 Memorial Golf Tournament for Scholarships

http://www.rotaryclubofestespark.org/

